

NOTRE DAME OF HOLY CROSS SCHOOL

GUNDUKALLOOR, UDAYAPATTI, SALEM-636 140.

CIRCULAR - PCNDHCS 69 | 27 MARCH 2024

Dear Parents (LKG to Std.12)

Greetings from Notre Dame of Holy Cross School, Salem -140.



On behalf of the school, I wish to express my heartfelt gratitude to each of you for entrusting us with the profound responsibility of nurturing the hearts and minds of our students.

As we conclude the academic year (2023-2024), I am immensely grateful for your unconditional

support and encouragement. Your trust in us has empowered us to foster curiosity and creativity among our students. Thank you sincerely for your steadfast support throughout the year.

May God bless you abundantly with all the blessings you need in life.

Thank you for the understanding

Bro. Maria Suresh,csc Principal

